Exhibit E



Israel Trejo

From: Michael Durkee <mdurkee21@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2019 9:57 AM

To: Raj Badhesha

Cc: Michael Durkee

Subject: Re: Lennar 5232

Hi Raj,

Thank you for the productive meeting and for your followup note.

As we discussed, regarding VITM 6131, Lennar Homes is seeking an extension to October 20,
2020.

Lennar Homes agrees to the imposition of current fees, not vested fees, with the understanding that
the planning, zoning, and building laws/standards will be the vested laws/standards, not current
standards.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me in this regard.
Thanks, Raj.
Happy Holidays!

Mike
(510) 918-5873



